
RIVERFOREST MONTESSORI 
The students of Riverforest Montessori 
came on 3 
successive Fridays 
to the club for lawn 
bowling.  They 
were younger and 
smaller than we 
were used to, but 
they made great 
progress and we all 
had a grand time! 

ST. MARY’S HIGH SCHOOL 
St. Mary’s Physical Education 
classes each came twice to the 
club this week.  Rain threatened 
most days but we only got a few 
drops.   

Much thanks to Mike, Linda, Jimmy, 
Angie, Cleve, Marie, George, Pat, Carl, 
Brenda, Bob M., Gerry, Ted, Tom and 
Wayne for helping with these two 
groups.  We couldn’t do it without our 
volunteers!
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Upcoming 
Events 

Monday, Oct. 1 
Breakfast Club 
starts, 10:00 a.m 
at Best Western. 

Wednesday, Oct 3 
Potluck dinner, 
dinner at 6:00 
p.m. Come earlier 
to enjoy some 
social time. 

First Week of 
October - We will 
need help on the 
greens this week 
or perhaps next, 
as there’s a lot of 
rain in the 
forecast. 

Wednesday, Oct. 
17 Grey County 
Historical 
Society - History 
of Bowling and 
Roselawn 
Bowling Club, 
1:30 p.m. at the 
clubhouse.
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ROSELAWN BOWLING CLUB

Breakfast Club starts Tomorrow! 
 The breakfast club was a huge success last year. Getting together once a month for breakfast 

gave us all a chance to catch up with one another, and check out various local venues for 
breakfast.  First one is Oct. 1, 10:00 a.m. at The Best Western. Thanks to Rose and John 

Tipping for organizing—give them a call at 519 371-4332 if you’re interested.   

Coming Next Spring!   
BOWLED OVER: A night of stand-up comedy and sit down music at Roselawn     

Tentative details include: comedy by Anna Menzies, stand-up comedian from Toronto, along with 
Caroline and Bob Menzies.  Music by Pete Devlin with Larry Jensen.  It will be lots of laughs and 
great music that I’m sure will be a hit!  Tentative date is April 27, 2019.

Owen Sound North Lawn Bowling Club 

Did you know this was the original name for Roselawn Bowling Club? It held this name for the first 20 
years of our 98 year history.  For more on the history of bowls and of the Roselawn Bowling Club, join 
Linda Stinson at the Roselawn clubhouse on Oct. 17 at 1:30 p.m. when she will talk to members of the 
Grey County  Historical Society and others interested .  Followed by refreshments.  All are welcome, 
no charge, and Linda would definitely like to see some familiar faces there. 

This is a portion of a larger photo, taken 1931, showing some club members by the clubhouse. There 
was obviously not a No Smoking policy then!


